



February Newsletter 2024

Welcome 2024. We hope you all had a wonderful holiday season. We are so excited to bring in the new year and the new season! Our fur babies are enjoying a much needed rest although they are still getting lots of love and attention from our dedicated volunteers. We have completed our 2024 schedule and look forward to seeing all of you for a fun-filled year. We can't wait to begin!

2024 Schedule

Volunteer Orientation: March 2nd 10am—2pm

Clean Up Day: March 9th 10am—2pm

Lessons (Tues, Thurs & Sat)

Block 1: March 12th—April 20th

Block 2: April 23rd—June 1st

Block 3: June 4th—July 6th

Block 4: Sept 3rd—Oct 12th

Block 5: Oct 15th-Nov 23rd

Camps (Tues, Wed & Thurs)

Pony #1: July 9th, 10th & 11th

Pony #2: July 23rd, 24th & 25th

Pony #3: Aug 6th, 7th & 8th

Horse #4: Aug 20th, 21st & 22nd

(independent riders only)





WELCOME CHARLIE!



We would like you to meet the newest addition to our herd. We are so excited to welcome him to our family. Charlie is an 18 year old black Tennessee Walker. He was originally rescued from an auction years ago by a kind woman who loved and cared for him. The wonderful treatment he received is apparent by his sweet and gentle nature. Charlie is fun and quirky and he loves kids. He is going to be a wonderful addition to our Program and the Participants are going to love him as much as we already do. Welcome Charlie!

Winter Wish List

- Donations for our winter hay fund.
- Donations for 2 run-in sheds
- Gift cards to Southern States for feed and supplies
- Sand & Stone for roadway





February Birthdays

Riders:

Charlotte G—2/1, Zada G—2/2, John T—2/5, Nai T—2/27

Volunteers:

Laura H—2/6, Cheri G—2/13, Barbara DM—2/14, Lela A—2/18, Larry T—2/20, Margie F—2/24, Brenda K—2/27





Special thanks to those who supported us for our Live Nativity Play. We really lucked out on the weather and we got a wonderful turnout in addition to generous donations that will be used to get our herd through the winter.













We had a wonderful Christmas party to celebrate our dedicated volunteers, our successful and fun 2023 Program and the love and comradery we all share. We had a potluck luncheon with gifts for our volunteers and a super fun white elephant gift exchange. We presented Tammy with a gift in appreciation of all of her hard work and her integral part in helping us grow and succeed! Thank you Tammy, we love you!











Sonshine Equine 31688 Yeshua Lane, Millsboro, DE 19966

 $https://sonshine equine.org\ email: sonshine equine @gmail.com$